
FREE  
MEALS FOR 
CHILDREN 
While schools are closed during the COVID-19 coronavirus 

public health crisis, free meals for children are available 

for pick up at locations throughout the city. In these 

difficult times, all families who need assistance with 

making sure children have enough to eat are welcome to 

participate in this free program. 

WHO:    
Norwalk children, ages 2-18. Children do not have to be 

enrolled in Norwalk Public Schools.   

WHAT: 
“Grab & Go” breakfast and lunch. Meals for the weekend 

will be available on Fridays.  

WHEN:   
Monday through Friday, 12 noon to 2 pm  

HOW:  
Students or families can drive through or walk up.  
Meals are distributed by foodservice staff trained in health 

and safety procedures. Security guards assist with 

maintaining social distancing (6 feet apart).  

LOCATIONS 
 

Ben Franklin Community Center 

165 Flax Hill Road 

 

Brien McMahon High School 

300 Highland Avenue  

 

Carver Community Center 

7 Academy Street 

 

Columbus Magnet School 

46 Concord Street  

 

Jefferson Elementary School 

75 Van Buren Avenue  

 

Kendall Elementary School 

57 Fillow Street 

 

Marvin Elementary School 

15 Calf Pasture Beach Road 

 

Nathan Hale Middle School 

176 Strawberry Hill Avenue 

 

Nathaniel Ely Center (Maritime 

Odyssey Preschool) 

11 Ingalls Avenue 

 

Ponus Ridge Middle School 

21 Hunters Lane 

 

Tracey Magnet School 

20 Camp Street 

 

 

QUESTIONS? 

Call NPS Foodservice at 

203-899-2990. 
 

 


